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SimPRENA Final Conference

Hello again INHWE Members! We are pleased to announce that registration is now open

for  the  Final  Conference  of  SimPRENA  Project  on  Wednesday  26th  November

2025 in Dublin, Ireland. This completely free one-day event will provide a demonstration of

the SimPRENA platform and discuss the challenges and opportunities of simulation-based

education with an international panel of speakers.

Supported by the EACEA of the European Union, SimPRENA aims to develop simulation

scenarios and training materials tailored to the specific needs of nursing and paramedic

students. By providing simulation-based training, the project seeks to empower students

and educators alike to effectively handle real-life scenarios and navigate the challenges of

a violent healthcare environment with confidence and competence.

For detailed information about SimPRENA please visit: https://simprena.eu/
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